HIGH STREET
GLASTONBURY
SOMERSET
BA6 9DR
Headteacher: Mrs Kerry Devane



Email: office@stjohnsglastonbury.school

Tel: 01458 832085

Website: stjohnsinfantsglastonbury.co.uk

Wednesday 6th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Victorian Workshop by the Rural Life Museum

On **Tuesday 10th December** The Rural Life Museum will be visiting to deliver workshops to our Year 1 classes. The workshop will be **"The Victorian Childhood"**. We have chosen this workshop as it will link to our history unit of work on 'What was St John's Infants School like in the past?'

The learning outcomes of the visit will be:

- To compare what life was like for children in the Victorian period with their own lives today, including at school
- To empathise with Victorian children by taking part in a role play
- To use objects and written documents to find out about Victorian childhood
- To evaluate and use a range of sources about the Victorian period as part of their investigation.

The children will need to wear school uniform, as usual, and as the workshops will take place here at school, there are no special arrangements for lunch.

We need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 to cover the cost of the workshops.

A Parentpay payment item has been set up for this activity. Please ensure you have given your contribution via parentpay by **Friday 6th December.**

Thank you,

Mrs Veevers Mrs Appleton









